

16 Castle Street Washington, NJ 07882

I	ur	1e	7	2	N	1	7
J	uı	·	,	_	v	_	•

Dear PTA Members,

Please be advised that on Wednesday, June 7, 2017 Gail Marscia stepped down as the WTPTA Recording Secretary. Please note that I, Tracy Padilla the WTPTA President, have appointed Gail Marascia to the position of Treasurer since no one has stepped forward since the last general election held on May 16, 2017.

To date the Recording Secretary for the WTPTA is open. If you are interested in this position, please send a letter of intent to me at tracyp1005@aol.com by midnight Monday, June 12, 2017. This will be voted on at our last general meeting of the school year on June 13, 2017 at 7:00p.m. in the Brass Castle Library.

Please contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

Tracy Padilla

Tracy Padilla

WTPTA President